
Announcement  

 

Wednesday May 17, 2023 

A Day 

Good Morning Arrowhead!   

 

All boys interested in playing boys volleyball in the Fall should attend an 
information meeting on Thursday, May 18 at 2:45 pm in the Junior Study hall. 
Anyone not able to attend should contact coach Mechenich. 
 

NHS is offering tutoring in the SC library during 1st hour and 10th hour every day.  

 

SC students should sign in with the NHS students to make sure their attendance is accounted for, 

but they should also receive a pass from a teacher or the study hall supervisor as well. 

 

Jesus (Junny) Hernandez and Sylvia Purko are the NHS Tutoring committee leaders and would 

also be able to answer questions about the NHS tutoring offerings. 

 

 

 
    

    

  

  


